
Christopher Bates
Brooksville 
LD 1126
I would like to express my opposition to this bill . As with ld 1109 this bill has 
already been found unconstitutional, as with all firearms there is no registry, with the 
exception of NFA items . Therefore this would not help in identifying firearms used 
in crimes . Furthermore as with the other bill a waste of taxpayer money passing a bill
that will be instantly challenged and found unconstitutional. 


